DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
CITY OF CHICAGO |

March 5, 2020

Ms. Elishes G. Bowden
N.A.E. Transportation LLC
1136 S. Delanc Court, Suite B201 & s MQ);Q

Chicago, lllinois 60605

Re: 1136 S. Delano Court, Suite B201 (F\&\i

Dear Ms. Bowden:

In response to your recent request, please be advised thatthe - - L e —virau
Planned Development Number 523 (“PD 523").  You are seexing confirmation that a
proposed cannabis transporter is a permitted use at this location. :

Before we can determine the appropriate use category of your proposed business, and
whether it is permitted, a description of the use along with a site plan showing the
location within the boundaries of PD 523 is required. At a minimum, we need to know if
the space will be limited to an office only and/or whether the storage of transportation
vehicles will occur on site. Finally, if you are not the property owner, the consent of the

property owner is also required.

Your request letter did not include a phone number or email address to contact you.
Therefore, based on the limited information submitted with your request, we cannot
confirm that a cannabis transporter is a permitted use at this location.

Sincerely,

PatrickMurphéy

Zoning Administrator
Bureau of Zoning

C:Victor Resa, Janine Klich-Jensen, Angelica Lis

121 NORTH LASALLE STREET, ROOM 1000, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602



